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The Smartest Giants in Tankersley

6th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

JuliaDenaldsen.  Axel Scheffiey
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Last week the children had so much fun making their fruit kebab. This
week in English, the children will be completing their own instructions of how to
make a fruit kebab so they can share it with other children. They will also be

writing their own Jack and the beanstalk stories too.

In Maths, we will begin a new unit of learning for multiplication and division.
The children will learn how to count forwards and backwards in 2's, 5's and 10's. .

They will also be introduced to making equal groups.

In our creative curriculum, we will be evaluating our fruit kebabs. In Science,
we will begin planting our seeds and thinking about what is growing in our school
grounds. In RE, we will be looking at some of the key stories in the Gospels and
thinking about what these stories mean to Christians.

Please could children have PE kits in school on Monday. Our PE lesson is ona
Tuesday and Friday. As the weather becomes warmer we will have our PE
lessons outside. Please could your child have a pair of trainers for this.

Just a little reminder that it is the National Phonics screening test after the
half term break. Please could you make sure that you are reading regularly with
your child and practising the sound cards. We also send out weekly phonics
videos for the children to watch.

If you have any concerns please come and see us and we will be happy to help.

Mrs Beevor and Miss Bennison



